
 
 

 

Below is the effect on pupil progress because of the schools actions in 2016-2017 

Impact at the end of end of KS1 2017 

Area  Pupils eligible for pupil 
premium (school) 

Pupils eligible for pupil 
premium (Birmingham) 

Pupils not eligible for 
pupil premium (school) 

Pupils not eligible for pupil 
premium (Birmingham) 

Percentage making expected 
progress in reading 79% 66% 89% a gap of 10% 75% 

Percentage making expected 
progress in writing 74% 58% 89% a gap of 15 % 68% 

Percentage making expected 
progress in mathematics 79% 64% 93% a gap of 14% 76% 

Percentage making better than 
expected progress in reading 16% 13% 26% a gap of 10% 21% 

Percentage making better than 
expected progress in writing 5% 7% 22% a gap of 17% 13% 

Percentage making better than 
expected progress in 
mathematics 

5% 11% 26% a gap of 21% 18% 

 

 

 

 



Impact at the end of KS2 2017 

Area  Pupils eligible for pupil 
premium 

Pupils eligible for pupil 
premium (Birmingham) 

Pupils not eligible for 
pupil premium 

Pupils not eligible for pupil 
premium (Birmingham) 

Percentage making expected 
progress in reading 82% 60% 90% a gap of 8 % 71% 

Percentage making expected 
progress in writing 73% 67% 95% a gap of 22% 77% 

Percentage making expected 
progress in mathematics 

82% 65% 95% a gap of 13% 78% 

Percentage making better than 
expected progress in reading 9% 13% 30% a gap of 21% 25% 

Percentage making better than 
expected progress in writing 9% 8% 10% a gap of 1% 14% 

Percentage making better than 
expected progress in 
mathematics 

18% 15% 30% a gap of 12% 29% 

 


